
SANDWELL 
 METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 
LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT, 1972 – 
SECTION 123 (2A) (AS AMENDED) 

 
LOSS OF PUBLIC OPEN SPACE 

 
LAND OFF QUEENSWAY OLDBURY 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Sandwell Metropolitan Borough 
Council is currently considering the loss of public open space, 
approximately 2.2 HA of land off Queensway Oldbury shown edged 
blue on plan number SAM/40020/004.  
 
Any person wishing to comment on the loss of public open space 
should send their comments in writing to: 
 
Service Director – Property and Assets 
FAO - Property Services 
Sandwell Council House 
Freeth Street 
Oldbury  
B69 3DE  
 
Email: property_services@sandwell.gov.uk 
 
By no later than 4 November 2025 quoting reference 
PS/SJP/QUEENSWAY2 
 
 
 
 
 
Luke Dove 
Service Director – Property and Assets 


